
Ward

Gillingham South Ward

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to the resignation of Councillor Naushabah Khan, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for Medway Council.

Valid requests from TWO electors registered as local government electors in Medway to hold an election have already been received.  
The election will take place on Thursday 6 February 2025.  

Richard Hicks
Returning Officer

Dated:  16 December 2024
Gun Wharf

Dock Road

Chatham

ME4 4TR

*
In computing any period of time for this purpose, a Saturday, Sunday, 

Christmas Day, Boxing Day, Good Friday, Easter Monday, bank or public holidays or any day appointed for public thanksgiving or mourning must be disregarded.
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